UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

HEALTH SERVICE
WATKINS MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
LAWRENCE, KANsAS

November 23,1943

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physicel Education
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen,

Confirming our conversetion of November 20,
1943, with the agreement of Dr. Key, it seems advisable
to close the pool temporarily because of seversl cases

of scarlet fever among navy trainees.

Very—~ruly yours,

J Z e

R l. Canuteson, li.D.,
Director
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cc to Office of the Chancellor



